
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Conway                         Term:   Summer 1    2021                       Topic:   Mini beasts 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

This half term, our topic has been Mini beasts.  

 

For English, we have been focusing on a 

sensory story ‘Super worm’ by Julia 

Donaldson. We have also been working on 

our reading and writing skills by using pictures 

to choose which props we want to explore, 

matching pictures and building sentences 

with colourful semantics.  

 

During maths this half term, we have focus on 

number. We have been exploring songs with 

props, such as ‘5 little speckled frogs’ and 

working on counting and matching physical 

objects and pictures to their number. Some 

of us started to learn to add frogs together as 

well.  

 

Conway have loved the return of rebound 

this half term- with lots of lovely opportunities 

to develop our physical and communication 

skills!  

 

We had lots of different art/messy play 

sessions, focusing on different skills (such as 

using a hammer). Our lovely work is on 

display in the classroom for all to see!  

 

Cooking is always a firm favourite in Conway! 

We have tried different fruits, made pizzas 

and fruit smoothies. 

 

We have investigated the resonance board 

with Charles during our music lessons this half 

term. Lots of lovely tapping to the beat and 

feeling the vibrations on the board.  

 

Attention bucket has been lots of fun with the 

‘mini beasts’ theme. We have developed our 

focus and turn taking skills beautifully!  

 
Well done for a fantastic half term! We hope 

you have a lovely break, and look forward to 

seeing every one next half term.  

 

 

 
 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  
 

Last day of term is Friday 28th May 2021 

School starts back on Monday 7th June 2021 


